
2019 AGM 

• The chairman welcomed everyone to this year’s AGM. 

• The minutes of the 2018 AGM were read out, agreed and signed. 

• There were no matters arising from the minutes. 

• The secretary read out his report (this can be found on a separate document) 

• There was no treasurer’s report due to holidays 

• All officers were re-elected to their positions, the secretary and chairman announced that 

this would be their last year in their positions. Anyone interested in taking over from KR or 

AH should speak to KR. 

• The special expenses again remained unchanged. 

• Notices of motions received, 

1. Rename the pairs trophy The Hall and Brown trophy in honour of the long service 

provided by Albert and Reg. Passed unanimously. 

2. Allow them to play in the competition despite not playing the number of games 

required. Both Albert and Reg declined the offer. 

3. Teams to be allowed to withdraw players from their squads prior to the 

commencement of the team cup competitions. Passed Unanimously 

4. One highest break prize to be awarded across all team competitions. Rejected but it 

was agreed that we would have one prize for the team cups not one in each and 

one for the league. 

5. Alternative website offer, it was agreed that more information was needed and will 

be discussed again. 

• AOB 

1. Tony and Ged (Bootle Rileys) informed us that their venue will not be used in future 

as a neutral venue for cup matches due to a few complaints from some individuals.  

2. Fazakerley Sports and Social club will be entering two teams in the league next 

season. 

3. If you have any old/new trophies you are looking to dispose of you can donate them 

to Scotties Derby Lane as they are looking for some for the kids competitions. 

4. All secretaries to inform KR and GT of their squads by the end of July. 

The next meeting is on 27th August at Brnesc 7.30pm with the season starting the week 

after. 

 


